
Year 3&4 children had a 
great trip to Manchester 
Museum this week looking 
at different historical 
artifacts. The children 
behaved impeccably and 
were a credit to all of you 
and to our wonderful 
school. Well done all!

Our brilliant Reception 
children had a fantastic time 
using the balance bikes 
during their PE lesson this 
week. They learned the 
importance of wearing 
helmets to stay safe and had 
great fun weaving in and out 
of the cones while practising 
their balance!

Reception 1 Adyan
Reception 2 Haris 
Larch Hadia
Beech Estrella 
Willow Ahmed
Maple Sanaya 
Woodlands Sameer 
Chestnut Zainab 
Ash Maryam
Sycamore Giliyah 
Elm Dawoud 
Oak Mariyah 
Deputy Principal Abdul Muiz

Pupil Of The Week

Attendance 
Winners

ELM 100%
Congratulations!
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A fabulous team  from 
Broadfield joined with 100 
colleagues from across the 
Pinnacle Trust to take part in 
the Manchester 10k on 
Sunday. They raised over 
£3000 for the British Heart 
Foundation. Well done to Miss 
Bibi, Miss Sykes, Mrs Ali, Mr 
Healey, Mrs Khatoon, Miss 
Thirsk and Miss Whithouse. 
We are very proud of you all!


